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' SBC Long Distance
3@ Regulatory Department
5850 W. Las Positas Blvd.
Pleasanton, CA 94588

September 22, 2003

Mr. Dale Hardy Roberts

Chief Regulatory Law Judge/Secretary
Missouri Public Service Commission
200 Madison Street, Suite 100
Jefferson City, Missouri 65102

Re:  JX-2004-0207
Advice Letter #111 of

Southwestern Bell Communications Services, Inc.
d/b/a SBC Long Distance

Dear Mr. Roberts:

Southwestern Bell Communications Services, Inc. d/b/a SBC Long Distance ("SBCLD") filed Advice
Letter 111 with the Missouri Public Service Commission. This was assigned JX-2004-0207. The
purpose of this filing was to introduce Just Call 3 cents. SBCLD requests this filing be withdrawn.

Enclosed are an original and three (3) copies.

So that our records will be complete, I would appreciate it if you would please date-stamp the extra
copy of this filing and mail it in the envelope provided. Please direct any questions regarding this filing
to Barbara Lowe, Visiology, Inc. 16061 Carmel Bay Drive, Northport, Alabama 35475 who may be
reached via telephone at (205) 330-1702.




Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

a £

Michael Edwards

Project Administrator

Enclosures

cc: Office of the Public Counsel w/attachment



